
Student In Good Standing Release Form

ALABAMA HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION
P.O. Box 242367  

Montgomery, AL 36124-2367

It is the policy of the Alabama High School Athletic Association that a transfer student enrolling  
in a new AHSAA member school must be in “good standing” with the student’s previous  

school(s) attended in the past calendar year in order to be eligible to participate in athletics at  
the new school. 

Please indicate whether or not: , was a student-athlete in good

standing at the time of his/her withdrawal from your school. If not, please explain the circumstances that prevent
this student from being in good standing.  
  

(Yes) this student was in "good standing" and not under any form of disciplinary suspension at the time of his/her withdrawal from our school.

(No) this student was not in "good standing" at the time of his/her withdrawal from our school. Please explain why in the space below.

If the student was under suspension at the time of the withdrawal, when would the suspension expire?  

 

(Signature of Principal of Former School)

(Name of Former School) (Date Signed)

Thank you for your cooperation with this request.  
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